
Panther Partners 
The Panther Partner program provides businesses and individual
donors a way to make or pledge a donation to our school for the
entire school year. The program eliminates multiple donation
requests to that business or family and cuts down on the number
of volunteers needed to secure our event donations. The program
provides many opportunities for our sponsors to be recognized
during the school year for their generosity. 

 

Where does my donation go?

Your donation directly benefits the

children of Our Lady of the Presentation

School. Tuition does not cover the full

cost of educating our children. OLP relies

on the generosity of supporters, like you,

to continue to provide quality Catholic

education at an affordable cost. 

 

Please email pantherpartners@olplsschool.org

with any questions. 

 

Whom do I contact with questions? 

 

When can I donate?

We will accept donations at any time

during the school year however, due to

the timing of each of our special events,

donations received after Aug. 31 may not

receive full marketing exposure. 

 

We are happy to receive products or

services as a donation. These items will

be used as raffle or auction items at one

of our community-building events.  

Can I donate a product or service?

• Your name or business logo in our published material,such as: Student Yearbook, School Newsletters, etc.• Sponsor recognition digitally displayed in ourgymnasium year-round. 
• Name recognition or promotion of your business viaour social media accounts including Facebook,Instagram & Twitter as well as the school website. • Name recognition or promotion of your business onbanners displayed at our special events.See the enclosed information for a full listing ofmarketing benefits.

A few of the benefits available:

The Panther Partner Program offers your businessmany opportunities for recognition and marketingnot only among our school community, but also toour 2,400+ parish families and to the Lee’s Summitcommunity at large. Our families are very loyal tothe companies that support OLP and yourcontinued support is greatly appreciated.


